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Dear Senators, I'm writing in support of SB 797. This bill will close deadly loopholes in our
gun laws and keep guns out of the hands of criminals and the mentally ill. 1t will also alert
police officers when someone tries to buy a gun who shouldn't buy a gun. And, it will close
the loopholes in our laws that let domestic abusers buy guns.

Too many people die from gun shot wounds in this country and their families rage in anger
that someone shot their loved one who had no business having a gun. We can fix this.

Marjory S. Morford

Sent from my iPad


mailto:SJUD.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

